
April 18, 2016 

Second Congregational Church 
Missions 
PO Box 206 
Warren, Maine 04864 -

Dear Friends, 

On behalf of our residents, staff, and volunteers, thank you so much for your very 
generous donation in the amount of $500.00. We depend on the generosity of 
our donors to fund the help our residents need to stabilize and transform their 
lives, and to care for them during this process. We have seen remarkable 
outcomes during our first 23 months of operation. Thank you again for making 
this good work possible! 

I wanted to let you know that as a result of your support and being able to be 
here for those who need us, in 23 months we have moved 374 children and 
parents into independent housing, and 1,017 people have been helped in our 
wraparound program of care. 
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For the chance to make a difference for all of our homeless families, we are 
incredibly grateful. Thank you so much for your continued support. We have an 
exciting year ahead of us and we look forward to sharing our news with you! 1 
have also enclosed a copy of our latest statistics and newsletter for you review. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Barnard 
Board President 

/ 

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. 

•ig fhe cycle of hometessness in M i d Coast M a i n e 
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